
 

Year Group Term Theme Theme Title No.of weeks Trip Parental Engagement 

6 A2 Citizens and Culture Natural Disasters 6 N/A Online blog of learning journey 

Launch Explore Energise Celebrate 

Surviving a natural disaster activity – 

What would you take with you to 

survive? 

Volcano art 

Look and explore the different types of 

natural disasters that can occur, 

hurricane, tornado, avalanches, 

earthquake, tsunami, volcanoes, and 

floods. Identify causes and impact of 

these events on the people and the places 

they occur in. 

Natural disaster Geo for kids movie. 

Clips and eyewitness reports. 
Make your own exploding volcano! 

 

Skills covered 

History Citizenship Art ICT DT Geography Outdoors Drama 

Hi45 Recognise 

and understand 

the broad 

chronology of 

major events in 

the UK, and some 

key events in the 

wider world, from 

ancient 

civilisations to the 

present day, and 

locate within this 

the periods, 

events and 

changes they have 

already studied 

 

Ci18 Recognise 

that 

communities 

and the people 

within them 

are diverse, 

changing and 

interconnected 

Ci19 Recognise 

that people’s 

basic needs 

are the same 

around the 

world, 

discussing why 

some societies 

are more able 

to meet these 

Ar97 Painting Choose 

appropriate paint, paper 

and implements to adapt 

and extend their work 

Ar98 Painting Create 

shades and tints using 

black and white. Work 

from a variety of sources, 

including some researched 

independently 

Ar99 Painting Show an 

awareness of how 

paintings are created 

Ar100 Printing Describe 

varied techniques 

Ict36 Use search technologies 
effectively, appreciate how 
results are selected and ranked, 
and be discerning in evaluating 
digital content   
Ict37 Represent data from 
analysis in appropriate ways, 
including the use of graphs 
Ict38 Use a variety of ICT tools 
to create, develop and refine 
presentations and 
performances, integrating 
effects to enhance outcomes 
Ict39 Select, use and combine a 
variety of software (including 
internet services) on a range of 
digital devices to accomplish 
given goals, including collecting, 
analysing, evaluating and 
presenting data and information 

Dt44 Explore 

alternative ways of 

making their product, if 

first attempts fail. 

Dt46 Evaluate their 

products, identifying 

strengths and areas for 

development, and 

make appropriate 

changes 

Ge53 Ask questions, 

explore, describe and 

explain geographical 

patterns, similarities, 

differences and physical 

and human processes  

Ge54 Collect and record 

evidence independently 

Ge59 Use atlases, globes, 

maps and digital 

/computer mapping at a 

range of scales, including 

four and six-figure grid 

references 

Ge56 Identify and explain 

different views that 

people, including 

Oa22 Find 
appropriate 
solutions to 
problems and 
challenges 
 
Oa24 Identify and 
respond to events 
as they happen and 
improve their 
performance by 
changing or 
adapting their 
approaches as 
needed 
 
Oa25 Evaluate 
effective responses 
and solutions 

Dr40 Relate, 

compare and 

contrast their work 

with drama from 

other times and 

cultures 

Dr46 Create roles 

and devise 

performances that 

sustain characters, 

plots and 

intentions 

Dr47 Use facial 
expressions, body 
language, 
movement and 
space to 
communicate 
different emotions 



 

needs than 

others 

Ci21 Discuss 
how people 
can live and 
work together 
to benefit their 
communities 

Ar101 Printing Show 

confidence in printing on 

paper and fabric 

 

Ict40 Organise and adjust 
communication according to the 
needs of the audience and the 
technology, including taking 
account of the quality and 
content of the communication 
Ict41 Use a variety of ICT tools 
to create, refine and present 
work in a variety of digital and 
printed formats using 
appropriate forms and 
conventions 
 

themselves, hold about 

topical geographical issues  

Ge57 Observe and explain 

how human patterns are 

influenced by both human 

and physical features 

 

 

and characteristics 
of behaviour 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


